
 “Education is the most powerful weapon you can use to change the world” 

- Nelson Mandela 

National Night Out! 

 

 

Congratulations are In Order! 
 

 

 

   

It’s...The Talk of the Town! 

Back to School! 

August 2022 

 

A big congratulations to two of our beloved city 

employees, Mrs. Arlene Hobbs, and Ms. Lawquina 

Gilliard. Mrs. Hobbs has been promoted to the 

position of City Clerk and Ms. Gilliard, Deputy 

Clerk.  

Mrs. Hobbs, sworn in during the June council 

meeting, has been employed with the City of 

Pembroke since August of 2014. She has been 

married to her husband Shawn for 44 years. She 

enjoys reading, traveling, and music. A little-

known fact about Arlene; her great grandfather 

was Walter E.B. Priester who was once a clerk for 

Bryan County! 

Ms. Gilliard has been employed with the City of 

Pembroke for a total of 14 years. She is an active 

member in her church and attends services 

regularly. Lawquina is a very family-oriented 

individual. She is a board member for the Georgia 

Coastal Community Action Authority.  

National night out was a huge success! Although 

the event initially had to be rescheduled due to 

inclement weather, that didn’t stop families from 

coming out and enjoying time with their friends 

and neighbors. A special thank you to the 

Downtown Development Authority, Pembroke 

Police Department, Bryan County Family 

Connections, United Way of the Coastal Empire, 

Bryan County Sheriffs Office, Pembroke Public 

Works, and the Pembroke Fire Department! 

These departments and organizations did an 

amazing job at making sure families not only 

enjoyed themselves but received the necessary 

supplies to be prepared for the upcoming school 

year. 
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LET’S FINISH THE JOB 

The City of Pembroke will be sending out 

letters of compliance for the final debris 

removal on properties from the tornado 

damage. This letter will consist of all 

requirements necessary for returning our 

properties to a safe and clean environment.  

Please do your part to ensure our community 

is a thriving place to live. 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

2022 UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

AUGUST EVENTS 
 

Thursday, August 4th at 12:00PM – DDA  

 

Thursday, August 4th at 6:30PM – Planning & Zoning  

 

Monday, August 8th at 7:00PM – City Council  

 

 
 

SEPTEMBER EVENTS 
 

Thursday, Sept 1st at 12:00PM – DDA  

 

Thursday, Sept 1st at 6:30PM – Planning & Zoning  

 

Monday, Sept 12th at 7:00PM- City Council  
 

 
 

 For daily Pembroke news, highlights and 
“need to know” follow our Facebook 

page “Downtown Development 
Authority of Pembroke” 

 
City Hall Hours 

Monday – Friday 
8:30AM – 5:00PM 

912-653-4413 
 

 

Another Month, another Ribbon Cutting! 

Last month, the Downtown Development 

Authority had the pleasure of hosting ribbon 

cuttings for the new salon in town, Victoria & Co. 

and for the relocation of Sooo Amazyng! We wish 

these businesses nothing but success! 

Back to school! 

As our students head back to school, please drive 

safe and slow down in school zones. Be mindful of 

the students that walk to and from school every 

day. Pembroke PD will be enforcing traffic laws 

strictly, as usual, for the upcoming school year. 


